Walter Hermann

From: Dianne

Sent: March 26, 2018 6:23 PM
To: walter@hydropavers.ca
Subject: Hydropavers

Hi Walter,

Just dropping you a line to let you know that we love our driveway. It is helping us manage our excessive road water, it’s
safe (no ice build up over the winter) and it’s aesthetically pleasing! Thanks for dropping off the extra pavers and
standing behind the product.

Dianne

Sent from my iPhone

Guelph, Ontario
Pixs: March 24th, 2018






